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the Inter-American Human Rights System

NOTE FROM THE CHAIR OF THE WORKING GROUP TO THE DELEGATIONS

The Chair of the Working Group to Reflect on Ways to Strengthen the Inter-American Human Rights System presents its compliments to the distinguished delegations, and has the honor to formally reiterate the request made at the meeting of Working Group on Tuesday, July 26, 2011, for them to present their specific suggested topics, with a brief rationale, for inclusion in the work of the Group, proposing, to the extent possible, concrete issues that lend themselves to full discussion during this half of the year, leading to specific recommendations being prepared by next December.

In addition, as a follow-up to the discussions held by the Group on the above-mentioned date, the Chair requests that they send in suggested names for the Working Group, so that a decision can be taken at the next meeting of the Group.

The Chair would be most grateful if the delegations could send their comments to the Secretariat of the Working Group (aaristizabal@oas.org) by Thursday, August 4, 2011. 

The Chair of the Working Group to Reflect on Ways to Strengthen the Inter-American Human Rights System avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the distinguished delegations of the member states renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
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